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United States Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

JuM - 62018

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.

RE: Freedom of Information Act Case No. F2017-13192
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

Reference is made to your September 12, 2012, Freedom of Information Act request to the
Secret Service for documents pertaining to a May 10, 2005, assassination attempt on President
George W. Bush in Thilisi, Georgia. The Department of Homeland Security referred one
document to the Department of State for review and direct response to you.

The Bureau of Diplomatic Security has withheld portions from this document pursuant to 5 USC
552 (b)(6), (b)(7)(C), and (b)(7)(E). Some information has been referred to another agency for
consultation. We will inform you when that process is complete. An explanation of exemptions
is enclosed.

You have the right to appeal the Department of State’s denial of information by writing, within
60 days, to the Chairman, Appeals Review Panel, c/o Appeals Officer, A/GIS/IPS/PP/LA, U.S.
Department of State, SA-2, Room 8100, Washington, DC 20522-8100. The appeal letter should
refer to the Department of State case number shown above, clearly identify the decision being
appealed, and provide supporting arguments when possible. For further information, see the
Code of Federal Regulations, 22 CFR 171.52.

If you have questions regarding a particular aspect of this case, you should contact the Office of
Information Programs and Services (A/GIS/IPS), Department of State, SA-2, Washington, DC
20522-8100. In any communication, please refer to the FOIA case number.

Sincerely,

William R. Terrini
Deputy Executive Director
Bureau of Diplomatic Security

Enclosures:
Explanation of Exemptions
Document
























